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Dear Brethren, 

This month, I am so proud to be sitting in the East when one of my most thought of Worshipful Brother’s is going to     

receive his 75 year pin for being a Mason.  WB Blake English was Chaplin when I became a member of Cataract Lodge.  

He has been a fantastic mentor and 

a most thought of friend and 

Brother Mason.  Congratulations 

WB Blake on a long journey that 

has affected many lives in Ma-

sonry, especially mine. 

This month we are having our 

Sweetheart dinner on February 16.   

Brother Sr. Deacon Andrew Hall is 

the coordinator and like last year I 

am sure he will do an excellent 

job.  We are also very proud to be 

able to put on another cycle of de-

grees starting on February 25 with 

3 candidates that want to join our 

great Cataract Lodge #2. 

 

We are saddened by the passing of 

our Brother James Sample.  On 

Friday February 7 Cataract lodge 

was asked to perform a Masonic Memorial Service for our Brother Jim.  There were 11 Master Masons in attendance.  

Cataract Lodge was in attendance.  The family was very moved by what we did during our service.  Br. Jim’s wife Betsy 

was most grateful and thanked us for doing this for Brother Jim. 

Worshipful Master,                                                                                                                                      Terry Henthorn 

From The EAST!       
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From The West 

Greetings from the Wild, Wild West of the Lodge! 

 

February may be cold and snowy, but it is a great month for Masons! At our February Blue 

Lodge meeting, we will honor a 75 year Mason at the Heritage Center. On Valentine’s week-

end we have a special dinner planned for our Sweethearts. This is also the month we look to 

initiate three new candidates to be Entered Apprentices on February 25. 

Last month, I asked those of you who attend Lodge less regularly, to speak up and let me 

know what might entice you to park your keester alongside your brothers. I ask again because I truly would 

welcome your input. But, I will also say that I was quite touched this past month when a brother made a point 

of telling me that he came to Lodge that night because of my request and shared with me some of the things 

that were taking precedence in his life. To him, I say thank you and again, let us know how the Lodge can be 

of help on your path. 

 

Joel Friedman (email:  kaaless@comcast.net) Fraternally,                  Senior Warden Joel Friedman   

Fraternal #92 Annual Bowling Tournament  

 
Once again, Cataract Lodge's bowling team avoided hauling the 

giant trophy back to the Lodge by placing 5th (out of 8 teams) at  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the annual tournament that took place at Princeton Lanes on 

January 26.  That privilege was again secured by Sherburne 

Lodge. Brothers Paul Hodnefield, Kevin Schwab, Lane Guyot, 

and Aaron Cooney had a great time meeting up with the 
other Brothers from around the state.  The event was fol-

lowed up with pizza and a lot of socializing.  

Every Third Saturday  

Jessi and Tom McKenna were very grateful for Cata-

ract's contribution and Masonic Charities match deliv-

ered to them in January.  The funds will help them con-

tinue the great work they do in helping out Veterans in 

need of assistance in life essentials, housing, sobriety, 

etc.  

For more information visit-everythirdsaturday.com 

FROZEN FORE! 
It happens  February 21 

but they are organizing 

now.  If you are inter-

ested, contact  

 

WB Daniel Starks:  

sharki007@yahoo.com   

Sweethearts Dinner 

Sunday February 16  Barrios Restaurant in Edina  

Social 5:00pm  

RSVP Andrew Hall S.D.  andrewfrandsen_2@yahoo.com 
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Celestial Lodge 

Trestle Board Club 

Our current book is: 

Fundamentalism & Freemasonry by Gary 

Leazer 

We are on Chapters 1-3 

We meet in the Lodge library  

Usual meeting is 2nd Sunday at  6:00PM 

(write to verify meeting) 

Everyone is Welcomed!  You don’t need to Read the book.  

Current members enjoy American History, Masonic History 

and Genealogy 

 

For more information  

contact:   LEO Mark Campbell at   

campbell@tcq.net   

"The summons has been issued, 

From their labors they must rest; 

How well they did perform 

them  You and I can well attest. 

And how badly we will miss them 

From our Councils here below; 

But we know they're happy Yonder, 

Safe from labor, care and woe," 

 Cataract Lodge No. 2 Baseball Caps 

If you’d like a Hat 

see Br. Lee Love 

at any Cataract 

Lodge Event 

$15.00 

Herbert N. Berzelius, Sr. 

Born 4/23/1925 

Entered Apprentice Degree 6/20/1963 

Fellowcraft Degree 9/5/1963 

Master Mason Degree 11/4/1963 

Fifty-year award 11/10/2013 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 1/15/2020 

  

Ervin B. Edwards, Jr. 

Born 2/22/1924 

Entered Apprentice Degree 10/6/1952 

Fellowcraft Degree 2/2/1953 

Master Mason Degree 3/2/1953 

Fifty-year award 4/27/2003 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 2/8/2019 

  

Thomas A. Thompson 

Born 2/1/1925 

Entered Apprentice Degree 9/15/1955 

Fellowcraft Degree 10/3/1955 

Master Mason Degree 10/31/1955 

Fifty-year award 11/19/2005 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 1/2/2020 

  

Duane V. Ernst 

Born 9/29/1928 

Entered Apprentice Degree 1/30/1962 

Fellowcraft Degree 2/27/1962 

Master Mason Degree 3/27/1962 

Fifty-year award 11/10/2012 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 5/17/2019 

  

Kenneth L. Gluesing 

Born 12/16/1919 

Entered Apprentice Degree 9/20/1962 

Fellowcraft Degree 10/23/1962 

Master Mason Degree 11/13/1962 

Fifty-year award 11/10/2012 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 4/2/2018 

  

Keith D. Kennedy 

Born 6/8/1930 

Entered Apprentice Degree 4/25/1972 

Fellowcraft Degree 5/9/1972 

Master Mason Degree 5/23/1972 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 8/16/2019 

  

W. Bruce Nelson 

Born 7/22/1937 

Entered Apprentice Degree 9/6/1977 

Fellowcraft Degree 10/4/1977 

Master Mason Degree 10/25/1977 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 12/11/2019 

Fall is here, and it's time again to warm up at the 2019 

Cataract Lodge #2 AF&AM Annual Chili Cook-Off! 

ALL ARE WELCOME!! Come taste and help judge. 
                             October 15 
Categories are Best Hot, Best Mild, Best Non-Traditional 

and Best Overall. 

 

As in past years, Job's Daughters will graciously provide 

their excellent potato bar, making it a full meal! 

Bragging rights among your brethren should be enough,  

but awards for 2019 are being assembled 

 
Chilis must be made by (at least stirred) and submit-
ted by a Mason. Please get your chili to the cafete-
ria by 5:00PM on the day of the cook-off to allow 
everybody to get set up in time for tasting to 
begin at 5:30PM. 
Questions? Contact: 
Brian Campbell JS bcampbell2242@gmail.com 

Milton C. Petersen, Sr. 

Born 10/6/1921 

Entered Apprentice Degree 4/28/2009 

Fellowcraft Degree 5/26/2009 

Master Mason Degree 6/23/2009 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 11/4/2019 

  

James A. Sample 

Born 4/20/1940 

Entered Apprentice Degree 1/21/2017 

Fellowcraft Degree 1/21/2017 

Master Mason Degree 1/21/2017 

Passed to the Celestial Lodge Above 1/29/2020 



Cataract Lodge Officers 

Worshipful Master- 

      Terry Henthorn tlhenthorn@gmail.com      

Senior Warden-  

Joel Friedman   kaaless@comcast.net 

 Junior Warden- 

      Paul Hodnefeld  phod@goldengate.net  

Senior Deacon- 

Andrew Hall  andrewfrandsen_2@yahoo.com 

 Junior Deacon- 

      Aaron Cooney comatoast85@gmail.com 

Senior Steward- 

       Richard Hopkins rr98790098@gmail.com 

Junior Steward-     

       Brian Campbell  bcampbell2242@gmail.com 

Tyler-     

      Pat Carver   Pcarver@pcbackup.us  

Secretary- 

       Doug Campbell  cataractlodge@qwestoffice.net 

Lodge Education Officer- 

       Mark Campbell   markacampbell@gmail.com 

Treasurer- 

      Dave Kampf     davek@windridgesystems.com 

Chaplain- 

      Robert Selden    rjselden@comcast.net  

Marshal- 

      Arun Natarajan  arun26.2@gmail.com 

Calendar 

Feb 11— Blue Lodge @ Heritage Center, 6:30  

                  dinner, 7:30 gavel drop 

Feb 21–   Frozen Fore Contact WB Daniel Starks   

                 sarki007@yahoo.com 

Feb 16    Sweethearts Dinner, Barios Restaurant in    

    Edina at 5:00 

Feb 25, Entered Apprentice Degree, 6:00 dinner 7:00 

 gavel drop 

Mar 4 Officers’ Meeting, 6:00 Library 

Mar 7 Master Mason School of Instruction @ Anoka 

 Lodge 30, 9:00 to 12:00 

Mar 10 Blue Lodge, 6:30 dinner, 7:30 gavel drop 

Mar 24, Fellowcraft Degree, 6:00 dinner, 7:00 gavel 

drop 

Mar 30, 4th School of Instruction @ Nelson Lodge 

 135, 6:00 to 9:00 

Mar 31, Education Lodge (Anoka Lodge) 6:30 

Apr    1, Officers’ Meeting, 6:00 Library 

Apr 3 & 4, Annual Communication of Grand Lodge, 

 Heritage Center 

Apr9 - 16 Passover/ April 12 Easter 

Apri 14    Blue Lodge, 6:30 dinner, 7:30 gavel drop 

April 29, Metrowest Masonic Association  

 

Please RSVP  all Dinners with our Secretary 

Postal address & phone updates should be sent to  Douglas Campbell, Secre-
tary at cataractlodge@qwestoffice.ne[o34567 

tor by phone at (612) 281-2184 (cell) 

Please send me email updates,  information (including Appendant News), 
articles and announcements for the Newsletter at  

Lee Love togeika@gmail.com   


